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Stephen J. Puleo

From: margaritt mcnulty <margarittm@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 8:11 PM

To: Planning Board

Subject: PB 24-067 PB 24-080

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

My concerns are as follows: 

 

The added traffic from additional vehicles across the culvert at the end of Barnes Rd. Black Brook runs along 

Meredith Drive from under Barnes Rd and Washout Way. Without proper measures taken to prevent Black 

Brook from backing up the results may be disastrous. 

 

The added traffic on Barnes Rd will increase the issues we already have on Barnes Rd of speeding.  We have 

many walkers, bicycle riders, runners, dog walkers and children playing.  We constantly have people 

speeding!  

 

The previous contractor promised us a paved road which never happened - so I am skeptical of any promises 

made about road imporvements.  


